The Huddle Newsletter September 2025

Welcome back to The Huddle we hope you all had a lovely break.

All the children are settling in well and appear to be enjoying our newly refurbished room!

The new mini door between rooms along with a spinning chair are very popular!

Each topic we will be learning signs to help with our communication skills. Please ask your child to show you signs we have learned. We will send home a sheet for reference.

This term we will be introducing a new circle time activity which will focus upon how the children feel inside and will develop their ability to identify and label these feelings.

Diary Dates

Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st
October- Parents Evenings

Phonics and Maths

The children will continue to work on individualised planning for Phonics and Maths according to the stage they are working on.

We will send reading books home on a **Friday** once we have practised reading them in The Huddle. Please ensure your child has their book in their bag on a **Friday**. Library books will also come home on a **Friday**.

Within the Huddle our topic focuses will be based on different stories to help develop the children's language and understanding.

Our current topic is "The Tiger Who Came To Tea" focusing on families.

We will move on to the topic of "Ravi's Roar" and other stories during which we will focus on emotions.



We will finish the term with a People Who Help us topic focusing on the story "Busy People"

PE Kit & Wellies

Please can you ensure your child has a PE Kit in school at all times as we will be doing PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week.
Please can you send your child in with a pair of named wellies as we will be spending a lot of time outside.



We will be cooking on Mondays so please make sure to ask your child or one of the teachers what we have made!



Reminders!

Please make sure you have written your child's name on all their belongings.

Children are only allowed to wear stud earrings in school and during PE lessons.

Due to the children engaging in a variety of different sensory activities such as water play, please could you ensure your child has a spare change of clothes.

Thank you.

Please come and chat to us if you have any questions.

The Huddle team